
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TERM 2 2020  

Monday 25th May Pupil free Day- NO ONLINE INSTRUCTION 

Tuesday 26th May Foundation, Grade 1, Grade 2 students return to school 

School Council meeting- Via Webex at 6:30pm 

Thursday 21st May World Cultural Diversity Day- what does it mean for us? 

https://www.un.org/en/events/culturaldiversityday/ 

Saturday 23rd May World Turtle Day-  https://www.worldturtleday.org/ 

Wednesday 3rd June World Bicycle Day- head out for a ride in the fresh air! https://www.un.org/en/events/bicycleday/ 

Friday 5th June  Report Writing Day – No Students to attend school 

World Environment Day- plant a tree, do some weeding. Celebrate our environment-  

https://www.worldenvironmentday.global/ 

Monday 8th June Queen’s Birthday- No School 

World Ocean Day- learn about what you can do! Listen to some ocean sounds  

https://worldoceansday.org/resources/?topic=inspiring&type=all&language=all 

Tuesday 9th June Grade 3, Grade 4, Grade 5 & Grade 6 students return to school 

Friday 26th June Last Day Term Two 

TERM 3 2020/  Monday 

13th July 

First Day Term Three 

Dates to be confirmed Bundarra Athletics and Cross Country to be confirmed.  

Wednesday 22nd July,  

Thursday 23rd July 

MIDDLE SWIMMING STARTS 10am- 1pm. JUNIOR SWIMMING STARTS 11am- 2pm (9 sessions) 

Friday 14th August  School DISCO- theme to be announced.  

DATE TBC Curriculum Day – No Students 

Thursday 3rd September District Basketball (boys) 

Friday 4th September School Photos 

Thursday 10th September District Basketball (girls) 

Friday 18th September Last Day Term Three for Students 2:15pm dismissal 

TERM 4 2020/  Monday 5th 

October 

First Day Term Four 

Tuesday 13th- Friday 16th 

October 

Grade 5/6 Urban Camp- Melbourne  

Saturday 31st October/  

Sunday 1st November 

Upwelling Festival/  Three Bays Marathon 

Tuesday 3rd November Melbourne Cup Day Public Holiday- No School 

Thursday 12th November  Portland Arts Centre performance- ABC of Awesome Science (50 mins)  

Friday 20th November Curriculum Day – No Students (report writing)  

Friday 4th December  Christmas Carols Afternoon 2:15pm Bundarra Gym 

Wednesday 16th Dec Grade 6 Graduation Ceremony 1:30pm at Bundarra Gym  

Friday 18th December Last day Term Four – 2:15pm early dismissal 

Principal: Mrs Tara Hulonce                        abn:   21 860 290 195                            

m: Po Box 736 Portland   3305                                    e: bundarra.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

w: www.bundarraps.vic.edu.au                                p: 03 5523 4122    f: 03 5521 7355 

Direct Deposit:   Bundarra Primary School                BSB: 063536 Acc: 00901409 

Term 2 Week 6                         Thursday 21st May 2020 

 

 

Please return readers tomorrow 

 
NO BUS TRAVELLERS ARE NOW PERMITTED TO WALK TO 

PORTLAND SECONDARY COLLEGE 

Page 31 of the School Bus Program Policy and Procedures, January 

2016, located here, states that ‘A student is only permitted to travel 

between the approved bus stop nearest to their home and school’. 

 

 

 

https://www.un.org/en/events/culturaldiversityday/
https://www.worldturtleday.org/
https://www.un.org/en/events/bicycleday/
https://www.worldenvironmentday.global/
https://worldoceansday.org/resources/?topic=inspiring&type=all&language=all
http://www.bundarraps.vic.edu.au/
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/teachers/transport/Pages/schoolbus.aspx


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 56C 

Jett Dean is a Super 

Student because he has 

shown great persistence 

this term. He puts time 

and effort into his work 

each day and regularly 

takes on extra tasks. Jett 

is keen to learn new 

things, works hard to 

achieve his goals and 

happily shares his 

learning online. He is also 

a wonderful friend and a 

considerate classmate. 

Congratulations Jett, you 

are a valued member of 

the 56C team! 

 

Bodhi Duncan is a 

Super Student because 

he always does his 

personal best and is 

aiming high for 2020! He 

never gives up on a 

challenge and has done 

some fantastic literacy 

and numeracy work this 

term. He has a positive 

attitude and is always 

respectful online, just like 

he is in class! He shows 

kindness and gratitude 

each and every day. 

Well done Bodhi! You 

are an absolute star! 

 

Xavier Sherwell is a 

Super Student because he 

is always eager to improve 

and happily takes on 

feedback. He regularly 

checks questions and 

comments on Seesaw and 

makes changes to his work 

if needed. Xavier takes 

pride in everything he 

does and as a result has 

produced some wonderful 

work. He is an excellent 

leader and a fantastic role 

model. Great work Buddy! 

You are a very deserving 

super student! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19)  

“One kind word can change 

someone’s day” 
 

Getting Along 
 

Respect 
Why is respect important? 

Receiving respect from others is 

important because it helps us to feel safe 

and to express ourselves. 

Being respected by important people in 

our lives growing up teaches us how to 

be respectful toward others. 

Respect means that you accept 

somebody for who they are, even when 

they’re different from you or you don’t 

agree with them. 

Respect in your relationships builds 

feelings of trust, safety, and wellbeing. 

Respect doesn’t have to come naturally 

– it is something you learn. 

 

Go Online 

https://kidshelpline.com.au/teens/iss

ues/all-about-respect 

 

 

Notes from Mrs Hulonce… 
 

What a whirlwind of activity Bundarra is at the 

moment! We are all prepared for the return of our 

Foundation- Grade 2 students next Tuesday. We 

have a new timetable with staggered break times 

and increased hygiene requirements. Staff have 

curriculum and classrooms all ready to go. We are 

incredibly excited to see you so soon!  

 

We have a few changes though that we will need to 

be mindful of, in line with DET guidelines:  

 

Student Arrival and Departure - 

While students are not required to maintain physical 

distancing at school, we need to apply distancing to 

our community interactions: 

 3 designated areas for student access.  

 Students go straight to classrooms upon 

arrival.  

 No before school reading helpers.  

 Parents and carers are asked to follow duty 

staff directions.  

 

Restrictions on access to the school site for anyone 

other than immediate school staff and students- 

Parents are not to congregate in carparks or linger at 

school after dropping off or collecting their children. 

Please follow staff direction when moving around 

these areas.  

 

A reminder… To support the health and wellbeing of 

all students and staff, our school will continue an 

enhanced cleaning routine and will encourage 

frequent hand washing. If your child is ill or is feeling 

unwell, they must not attend school. They must 

remain home and seek medical advice. 

Thank you for your continued support and patience 

during this time. We look forward to welcoming our 

students back to the classroom. We have certainly 

missed you all! 

 

Student reports- 

As always you will receive a report for your child 

outlining their progress in Semester 1, 2020 against 

the Victorian Curriculum. The report may look 

different, however, as it is not possible to implement 

our standard report writing process. Reports will be 

distributed on Thursday 25th June. 

 

Parent and carer survey- 

Thanks to all who have managed to complete this 

survey. It means so much for us to have current 

information about how people are travelling, what is 

happening and how we can better support 

everyone. Individual contact will be made with 

families in reference to the data collected. Thanks. 

 

Pupil Free Day- 

Enjoy the long weekend and Monday 25th May- no 

online schoolwork!  

 

Have fun and stay safe!  

2021 Enrolments 
Due to the current health crisis we are 

unable to conduct school tours for 2021 

enrolments. 

 

We are still available for contact via phone 

or e-mail in regard to 2021. Enrolment packs 

and forms can be accessed from the school 

or via school websites. 

 

All schools in the Portland and District area 

encourage students to go to their local 

school. Your local school can be found at 

www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au 

If restrictions are eased in June school tours 

may return as an option. 

https://kidshelpline.com.au/teens/issues/all-about-respect
https://kidshelpline.com.au/teens/issues/all-about-respect
http://www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Schedule for parent pick and drop of LEARNING PACKS 
Parent pick up/drop of work every Friday. 

 

There are tables set up in the corridor along the middle area with a place for each class, 

F/1A and F/1M have tables in the gallery.  Parents will visit during their allocated time and 

drop off competed work for the week and pick work to be completed the following week.   

 

Parents enter through the office and exit through the doors next to 3/4H. 

 

If parents are not able to make it to school during this time, they are to contact school and 

we can arrange a staff member to drop packs home. 

 

Bundarra office- 5523 4122 

 

Class Time 

5/6G 10:00 – 10:30 

5/6C 10:30 – 11:00 

5/6B 11:00 – 11:30 

3/4S 11:30 – 12:00 

3/4H 12:00 – 12:30 

2/3V 12:30 – 1:00 

2/3L 1:00 – 1:30 

  

  

Penny Kruis Angus Hinch  

Molly Hinch & & Carleigh Farrugia 

Dakota Guy Bianka Brody  

Ollie Oborne & Richard Walker 

Lijdia Emeny Indie King           

 Maggie Barbary  Amelia Hulonce 

& Quinn Elijah 

Matilda Andrews 

 

 

Zarli & Kooper Overall 

Lucas Arnold 

Zarli & Kooper Overall 

 

Don’t 

forget to 

please 

return 

readers 



 

 

 

 

 

HOME LEARNING WITH 2/3 L 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOME LEARNING 2/3 L STYLE 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEARNING AT HOME WITH 2/3 L 



 

 


